Robert Leslie 1410 Whitney Ave. B2 Hamden, CT 06517 513-404-0096 robert.andrew.leslie@gmail.com

5/17/2016

Matthew Conway Superintendent Derby Public Schools 35 Fifth Street Derby, CT 06418

Dear Dr. Conway:

I would like to inform you that I am resigning from my position as Math Interventionist for Derby Middle School, effective June 10. Due to my family relocating to Cincinnati, OH it would be impossible for me to continue teaching in Derby, CT.

Thank you for the opportunity for professional and personal development while teaching in the Derby School district that you have provided me during the last two years. I have enjoyed working for Derby Public Schools and appreciate the support provided me during my tenure with the school.

Sincerely,

Robert Leslie